
 Lunch Bunch Group 

Dear Parent,​​   

 

Your child has been invited to join Lunch Bunch with Mrs. Kissinger, School 

Psychologist, and Mrs. Ludwig, School Counselor! Lunch Bunch is a fun time for 

students to gather, eat, and chat about friends, school, and whatever else is on 

their minds. Lunch Bunch will meet once a week  for a period of 9 weeks during your 

child’s regular lunch time. Please know this is not a “counseling session”. This group 

is a fun, relaxed group idea for those students who need a little help transitioning 

to school, or feeling relaxed in a social setting with peers. 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please sign and return this slip if you would like your child to participate. Please 

feel free to contact me with any questions. I can be reached at: 330-722-8257 

ext. 4143​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Sincerely, 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Mrs. Vicki Ludwig,  School Counselor​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

******************************************************************​
_____, Yes, I would like my child to participate in the group. 

_____, No, I would not like my child to participate in the group. 

 

Student Name: _____________________________________________ 

 

Grade: ________    Teacher: ____________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ______________________________ Date: _______ 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

​ ​ ​  

​ ​ ​  

​ ​  



 


